
PUBLIC NOTICE 
Code Amendment 

 

The Planning Commission will hold a public hearing to consider a 

possible code amendment regarding 2nd access requirements on Main 

Street and other areas of town with regards to Santaquin City Code 

10.48.050.E "Access to Parking Facilities."  The hearing will be held on 

November 14, 2023, at approximately 7:00 p.m. The meeting will be 

held in person in the Council Chambers (Main Floor) 110 S. Center 

Street. Public Meetings will be shown live on the Santaquin City 

YouTube Channel, which can be found at 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCTzZT_yW2H2Hd-58M2_ddSw 

We invite the public to participate in person.  

 

If you have questions or concerns about the proposed ordinance 

amendment, 

 

Please contact the Community Development Department at (801) 754-

1011 for more info. 

 

A copy of the foregoing notice may be found at www.santaquin.org, in 

three physical locations (Santaquin City Hall Building, Zions Bank, 

Santaquin Post Office), and on the State of Utah’s Public Notice Website, 

https://www.utah.gov/pmn/index.html. A copy of the notice may also 

be requested by calling (801)754-1904. 

 


